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In collaboration with the organizers of the 7th International Multisensory 
Research Forum, there will be a special issue of PERCEPTION dealing with 
research on sensory systems in which more than one modality plays a role.  
We aim to include research findings from different scientific disciplines and 
perspectives (see www.imrf.info/2006 for some example topics).   

The special issue will include review papers or papers on empirical research  
(of less than 5,000 words plus no more than 3 figures), as well as brief 
reports (of less than 3,000 words with one figure). Presentation at the 2006 
IMRF meeting is a requirement for submission.   

The deadline for all brief reports, full size empirical or review papers is 
September 30th, 2006.  

Manuscript Submission:  
Electronic copies of a manuscript (in PDF) should be sent to either Fiona 
Newell (fiona.newell@tcd.ie) or Ladan Shams (ladan@psych.ucla.edu) .  
Submitted files should include all tables and figures.  This file will be sent to 
the reviewers of the manuscript, so it must be complete.  Please include in 
the text of the email to us the following information: title, authors, abstract, 
and a list of 4 suggested reviewers.  
Preparation of the manuscript should follow the general guidelines specified 
for PERCEPTION (www.perceptionweb.com/authnote.html). 
 


